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MARCH 6, 2011                                                                                                     COLOR: WHITE 
 
Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, by sharing Jesus, as Savior and 
Lord, and helping people trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH, 
FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE TO OTHERS (Our beliefs are based from THE APOSTLES 
CREED found in the hymnal No. 716) 
                                                        
ORDER OF THE SERVCE         HOLY COMMUNION SUNDAY                          MARCH 6, 2011                                                                   
                                                                                            

GATHERING IN JESUS NAME 
PRELUDE                            “When I Survey The Wondrous Cross”                                                                                                               Video                    
                                      
                                          WELCOME VISITORS & GREETINGS 
WE PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENT PRAYER, PREPARING OUR HEARTS FOR 

WORSHIPING GOD.  Use this time to make yourself available to God and His Word. 
SHARING COMMON CONCERNS 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: (See Bulletin Inserts) & Ritual of Registration.  
Please sign the attendance register and pass it to other people in the pew with you. 
 

LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES - Welcoming Jesus, The Light Of The World. 
 
PRAYER/PRAISE REQUESTS - Write on pew card and place in offering plate to be put in the bulletin. 
*PRAYER OF PRAISE AND ADORATION 
*THE LORD’S PRAYER (IN UNISON) 
 

OFFERING PRAISE TO GOD 
                                                                                               
*CALL TO WORSHIP:   
Leader: Good news is at hand. God calls us this day. 
People: Trust in the goodness of God. 
Leader: Good news is at hand. God calls us this day.  
People: Turn from death, despair, temptation and sin. 
Leader: Good news is at hand. God calls us this day.  
People: The time is fulfilled. God’s kingdom is near. 
 

*HYMN:                                              “Victory In JesusVictory In JesusVictory In JesusVictory In Jesus ”                                                     No. 473 
THE APOSTLES CREED (IN UNISON)                                                         No.716 & on Screen 
GLORIA PATRI (IN UNISON)                                                                        No. 622 & on Screen                                                   
                                                                                                                                             

 
Call to Confession: Repent and believe; the time is fulfilled. God’s realm is near; Christ 
is present with us now. Come! Bring your confession before God.                                                   
 
Silent Prayer of Confession: God will hear…………………..Amen. 
                                                                                                                                                        
Words of Assurance: What God has put to death, let us now put to death. 
In the name of Christ, we are forgiven! In the name of God, we are alive 
in the Spirit!                             
                                          
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 
WORDS OF INSTITUTION 
INVITATION TO THE TABLE 
PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 
OFFERING THE BREAD &CUP 
COMMUNION OF THE PEOPLE 
COMMUNION MUSIC:                          ““““Were you ThereWere you ThereWere you ThereWere you There”             ”             ”             ”                                                                                                                                         ChoirChoirChoirChoir            
    
 HYMN:                                           “The Old Rugged Cross”                      No.  186   vs. 1&4 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
EXPRESSING THANKS TO GOD 

 
OFFERTORY SENTENCE: Lord Jesus, all that we have is yours, and all that 
we are is yours. In offering these tokens of our lives, may all that we do 
serve you to the glory of God. Amen. 
 
OFFERTORY MUSIC:                     “I Love Thee, My Lord”                                                                          H.S. Livingston           
*THE DOXOLOGY (No. 625) and PRESENTATION OF OUR TITHES AND OFFERING  
CHILDREN’S TIME:                                                                                                Mary Jo Bryan 

 
HEARING GOD’S WORD 

                                 
SCRIPTURE LESSON:                               Psalm 91                                                       NKJV               

MESSAGE:                                   “Our God Delivers”                 Pastor Jonathan Watson             
*INVITATION HYMN:                        “Blessed Assurance“                                         No.  345                                                    
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

WE GO FORTH SERVING GOD 
*BENEDICTION – (Blessing) 
*TAKING THE LIGHT INTO THE WORLD   
*PASSING THE BLESSING 
*POSTLUDE                             “How Majestic is Your Name”                                                                                   E. Broughton                                                            

 
 
*PLEASE STAND WHERE THIS MARK APPEARS, IF ABLE. We have childcare available for Infants up to age 4 

during the service.                                                         
 

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


 
 
 
Our Prayer List:  We leave names on for four weeks at a time.  If a name has been removed 
and you wish to add them back on, please feel free to contact the office or fill out a pew card and 
place it in the offering plate.  
 
Long term prayer list: 
Chris Lyle (Iraq) 
Claire McCandlish 
(Granddaughter of Donna 
McCandlish Callison) 

Lois Wilson (Alzheimer, Kim 
Glasscock) 

Jamie & Lucas Orner (P. 
Donegan niece-missionaries to 
Siberia) 

Margie Seeman 
Jackie (salvation)  
Kim Nixon (radiation) 
Debbie Hatfield (Maniers) 
Doc McArthur 
Chrisser Hall (military 
grandson of Banniza’s) 
Phillip Sugg 
Nick Shelton 
Lori Farnsworth & Mitchell 
Clemons (sister and nephew 
of Theresa Bell) 
Claire Puryear (surgery on 
ears, 3yrs old) 

Sharon Zieman 
Janice Simpson (cancer) 
Emily Bartlett (thyroid cancer) 
Brody Laanisto & Family 
Robert Williams (Cancer, Brain  

Tumor- Continuing 
Treatments/Doing Well) Son-In-
Law to LD and Theresa Bell 
Dolly Janado (terminal cancer) 

Michael Haywood (College in 
Germany) 
Anne 

John Leeper’s brothers 
Teresa Honeycutt (cancer) 
Noreta Bowers-Cancer 
treatment 
Scott Thomas-MS 
Melanie Staudt 
Andrea Barns 
Margaret Naron-Cancer 
Gina, <Jade> Dickson- 
(Cancer) 
Lois Allemore-Lung Cancer 
2/13 
Family of Kimber Mayes 
Hunter Murphy (Son of 
Jeremy & Amy Murphy)-Fell 
Friday and broke both arms. 
Family of Bill Philpot who 
passed (Coworker of Susan 
Dornan) 
2/20 
Praise-Ellen Crowther 
(Julie Lucks Mother doing 
well) 

Sarah Williams-In Bethany 
Health Care (Mary Beth’s 
Aunt) 
The Barnes & Waggoner 
family (Sickness) 
Jarred Butler-(Mike & Mary 
Jo Bryan’s nephew) 
Betty & Roger Hedrick-
(Friend of Mary Jo Bryan) 
James Hollins-(Friend of 
Amy Murphy, Mother died 
last Sunday.) 
Katrice Dunston-(Friend of 
Amy Murphy, Mother died 
last Tuesday.) 
The Family of Tanya Bartlett 
(Her father Stanley Moore 
passed) Daughter-in-law to 
Sharon Gardner 
Margaret Naron 
2/27 
Family of Virginia Watson 
Debbie Hatfield (surgery) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                         
 
 
*Remember those who are homebound or in Nursing Homes, ill and in pain. Pray for our 
troops as they serve around the world.  Pray that God will safeguard them and provide for 
their needs, whether physical, spiritual or emotional.  Pray for peace for the Cumberland 
Presbyterian Churches in Buenaventura, Colombia, South America.*                                        
 
Please remember to write your prayer requests on a card and place in the offering 
plate. 
 
 
 
 
 

Psalm 91:1-3; 9-16 
1) He who dwells in the secret place of the Most High Shall abide under the shadow of the Almighty. 

2)  I will say of the LORD, “He is my refuge and my fortress;  My God, in Him I will trust.”  3)  Surely 

He shall deliver you from the snare of the fowler and from the perilous pestilence.  9) Because you 

have made the LORD, who is my refuge, even the Most High, your dwelling place, 10) no evil shall 

befall you, Nor shall any plague come near your dwelling; 11)  for He shall give His angels charge 

over you, To keep you in all your ways, 12) in their hands they shall bear you up, lest You dash Your 

foot against a stone. 13) You shall tread upon the lion and the cobra, the young lion and the serpent 

You shall trample underfoot. 14)  “Because He has set His love upon Me, therefore I will deliver Him; 

I will set Him on high, because He has known My name. 15) He shall call upon Me, and I will answer 

Him; I will be with Him in trouble; I will deliver Him and honor him. 16) With long life I will satisfy 

Him,  and show Him My salvation.”                                                                                                      NKJV 
 
LEADER: THE WORD OF GOD, FOR THE PEOPLE OF GOD 
PEOPLE: THANKS BE TO GOD 
 
HAPPY MARCH BIRTHDAYS TO:  Kerry Mattox Jr., Charles Strasser and  
Carly Turko on the 6th; Jordan Cammuse on the 7th; Arria Shaver & Debbie 

Hatfield on the 8th; Jean Fetter,  Melanie Staudt and  Clara Woodroof on the 

10th. 
HAPPY MARCH ANNIVERSARY TO: Charles and Sara Strasser on the 6th; 

Kim and Greg Glasscock on the 9th; Karen and Randy Tucker on the 10th; 

Sveta & Yaroslav Yatsky on the 11th; 

 

 

Last Sunday Attendance:     Worship 9:00 am-136    
Sunday School Attendance @ 10:15 am-67 

Duty Elder for this week:     Jerry Bowers 

Duty Elder for next week:    Larry Gardner 
 

NOLENSVILLE LIBRARY - MS. KAREN’S STORY TIME 
 

Join us on Wednesdays @ 10:30 am 
Mar. 9 Tt is for Teddy Bear 

 

                                         Renaissance 
 

Sunday night April 3rd at 6pm the Bethel University Renaissance experience is coming to 
Jenkins CPC.  Vocal Authority is the newest Renaissance choir created by Executive 
Director Peter Jeffrey.  Vocal Authority is a sixteen voice choir with musicians and sound 
crew. This is a special group of young people who offer the best talent Renaissance has 
to offer.  We are sure to receive a blessing from this night of praise and worship. Invite 
your friends and family. Tell other churches who might want to join us for this evening of 
celebration, April 3rd, 6pm here at Jenkins. 



 
 

Week of March 6, 2011 
TODAY                        8:30am      Music & Prayer 
                                     9:00am      Worship 
                                    10:15am     Sunday School                                                                                                                                 
MONDAY                     9:30am      Jazzercise (gym) 
                                     1:00pm      Quilting Club 
                                     6:00pm       Aerobics                                                                                                                                                       
TUESDAY                    9:00am       MDO 
                                     5:30pm       Jazzercise (gym) 
                                     6:30pm       Band Practice                                                                                                              
WEDNESDAY              9:30am       Jazzercise (gym) 
                                     5:30pm       Young Life Voices Practice 
                                     6:00pm       Dinner 
                                     6:30pm       WOW 
THURSDAY                 7:30am       Men at Prayer 
                                     9:00am       MDO 
                                     5:30pm       Jazzercise (gym) 
                                     7:00pm       Aerobics 
FRIDAY                        9:30am       Jazzercise Today 
                                     6:00pm       Choir Practice 
                                     7:00pm     Youth sponsored church family game night 
SATURDAY                              Set your clocks: Daylight saving time begins 
NEXT SUNDAY           8:30am        Early Music & Prayer/Praise 
                                     9:00am        Worship 
                                   10:15am        Sunday School 
 

 
 

Easter Cantata 
Jenkins Choir has began to work on the Easter Cantata now on Fridays @ 6:00 to 7:00pm.  
We will present it to our community during Palm Sunday worship service (April 17th) at 
Jenkins CPC. It is a deep, inspiring message of Christ’s sacrifice and love.  
You are invited to join the choir for this Easter season to learn beautiful choral music and 
to experience this unique unity with other believers while bringing glory to God through 
singing.  
If you have any questions concerning joining the choir, contact Sveta Yatskaya (a minister 
of music at Jenkins CPC). 

 
 

 

                            
 

 

 
UPCOMING/ONGOING EVENTS FOR 

JENKINS YOUTH 

 
Family Game Night 

All are invited March 11th for a family game night starting at 7pm. I will provide a few games but 
families are encouraged to bring some of their favorite games and some snacks to share with 
everyone. This will be a great opportunity for fellowship with all ages! If you have any questions 

contact Patrick.  
 

Atlanta 
Attention all Middle School Students (grades 6-8)!!!! We will be going to the Believe Conference 
again this year April 8th – 10th in Atlanta. The cost is $150 for the conference, hotel, and fun 

activities. Students will only have to provide money for 3 meals (lunches). I am asking for a $75 
deposit by TODAY. If you have any questions please go to www.ciy.com/believe/ or contact me! 

 
Youth Group 

We will be meeting tonight at 4:30 pm for a new study on mission work in Colombia South 
America. We will watch and discuss a study put out by Voice of the Martyrs. We will also come 
together May 1st with the CPC in Lebanon where Chelsea and I have been invited to talk about 

Colombia. This study is for both Middle School and High School students.  
 

WOW  /  Dinner 
Dinner will be at 6pm. Please bring money for donations to go toward the meal! 

 
Jr./Sr. High 

We will meet for worship at 6:30 and then split up into our two different small groups. Debbie 
Hatfield teaches the Jr. High and Patrick teaches the Sr. High. 

 
Adults 

The adults will also meet for worship at 6:30 and then continue their Bible study. 
 
 

 
 

  VBS 
Date to be Announced 

Please be thinking/praying how you can HELP, SHARE, and VOLUNTEER,    your time and 
talents to help in this year’s VBS. 

Teachers will be needed, as we begin another year of VBS at  
                                          Jenkins Church.  
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Behold, I Will Do a New Thing 

“Behold, I will do a new thing; now it shall spring forth; shall ye not know it? I will even make a way in the wilderness, [and] rivers in the desert” These 

are the words the Lord spoke through the prophet in the book of Isaiah chapter 43.  I believe God is doing a new thing at Jenkins Church.  I guess 

part of that feeling in me could be because of how new I am to the church, meeting so many new people and seeing so many new faces. But, I 

believe there is much more going here than me being new.  God ask the question, “Shall you not know it?”   

There is a place inside each of us where we know things.  It is that place where things are real even though you can’t see them yet.  I call that place, 

“my knower.”  In my knower I sense the movement of the Spirit of God in this place.  Way down deep, in my knower, I believe God is up to 

something special at Jenkins.   

Spring is just around the corner, and have you ever noticed during this time of year the wind will start to blow, and you may not know exactly what’s 

going on, but you know something is stirring.  Then the clouds begin to move in and before long the small of rain is in the air.  It is the same when the 

wind of the Spirit starts to blow.  The wind has been blowing at Jenkins for quiet some time. 

My first day as your pastor was on a Monday and my first worship experience as your pastor was on Wednesday night and I knew then as I 

participated in Worship that God is doing a new thing at Jenkins.  The wind of the Spirit is blowing and the rain is coming.    I am going to ask you to 

check down deep in your knower.  Have you sensed the good things that are stirring at Jenkins?  Is there is sense of excitement in your Spirit when 

you consider the things that God may what to do through this congregation for this community and beyond. Join me in allowing God to fill our hearts 

full of expectation as we wait upon the Lord. 

A Word of Thanks  Jeanni and I would like to express our sincere appreciation for how you all have welcomed us to Jenkins and shown such care 

and concern toward our family.  I am excited about the opportunities that lie before us and I am thankful and humbled to be your pastor.  We look 

forward to many years of blessing as the Lord leads our way. 

2011 Committees. There are lots of things that committees at the church do. There is a list in the office of current committees and the members of 

each. There are also blank spaces to add your name if you could share your particular talents. Our finances prohibit us from hiring people to do 

every little thing at the church, so if you can help in some way please sign up for 2011. 

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP NEWS                                                                                                                             
The men’s fellowship will have a work day on March 19th after our regular breakfast meeting. We will go to Tommy Marcrum’s house to help with 

rebuilding after his fire. No special skills are needed there is work for everyone. Join us for our usual excellent meal, and then join the work detail as 

we help our fellow church member. 

Special Anniversary Wishes to Harold & Angie Shafer whose children are honoring them with a celebration of their 

50 years together on March 19th 

Nolensville Public Library: Ms Karen’s story time every Wednesday @ 10:30 a.m. 

The kitchen committee would like to take the time to thank all who worked (especially the Dorian's for the pork steaks and chicken) in the 
kitchen on February 6, for the pastors reception. We would also like to say a huge thank you to all of the fabulous dishes of food that were prepared 
from the members. 
 
GRAPE SALAD... from Ange Shafer, 4 #s assorted grapes, whatever you like; the dressing: Mix together in mixer: 1 c. sour cream, 1 8 oz. soft 
cream cheese, 1/3 c. sugar & 1 t. vanilla... when done, mix this all in BIG bowl & let stand in frig till hour before serving I made it up the night 
before... then put on topping of :: 2 butterfinger candy bars crushed fine, 1/2 c. brown sugar & 1/2 c. chopped nuts. sprinkle on top.     

https://www.cmd2pdf.com


    
OUR SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES: Study for everyone 

Nursery – Nancy Suddarth (1st & 3rd Sundays), Jennifer Mooneyham 

(2nd Sunday) and Irene Boydston (4th Sunday)                                     

Beginners – Cindy Hardy                                                                                                                                                                                                

Age 5 & 6 – Chelsea Wilkerson                                                                                                                                                                                    

Age 7 &  8 – Debbie Hatfield                                                                                                                                                                                     

Senior High – Patrick Wilkerson                                                                                                                                                                               

Library Class –Currently reading/discussing The Top Ten List for 

Christians by James. W. Moore  with Julie Lucks leading discussion.                 

New Beginnings I – Meets in Christian Education building across 

the hall from the MDO Nursery with Lisa Rippy leading class.                            

New Beginnings II  Presently meets in gym, studying “Our Daily 

Bread” devotionals with Ted Hatfield leading class.                                             

Unity Class – Meets in Christian Education building, second floor 

with Sonya Haywood leading class.                                                          

Sanctuary Class – Meets in MDO Nursery with Allan Stout leading 

our discussions.  Currently studying  “A Man of Grace and Grit – 

Paul” 

HAPPY MARCH ANNIVERSARIES TO: 

Kirk and Peggy Donegan on the 3rd; Charles and Sara Strasser on 

the 6th; Kim and Greg Glasscock on the 9th; Karen and Randy 

Tucker on the 10th; Sveta & Yaroslav Yatsky on the 11th; Gene & 

Della Crawford on 24th; James and Margaret Sharpton on the 25th. 

HAPPY MARCH BIRTHDAYS TO:      

Scott Barnes,  Charles M. Strasser III and  Ed Fugua on the 1st; 

Collin McArthur on the 5th;; Kerry Mattox Jr., Charles Strasser and  

Carly Turko on the 6th; Jordan Cammuse on the 7th; Arria Shaver & 

Debbie Hatfield on the 8th; Jean Fetter, Melanie Staudt and Clara 

Woodroof on the 10th; Cody Duncan on the 13th; Kevin Boydston on 

the 22nd, Matthew Stout on the 14th; Rowena Stokowski on the 15th; 

Jerry Bowers on the 17th, Margaret Sharpton and  Rachael Seeman 

on the 19th; Kim Glasscock on the 20th; Kathy Duncan on the 21st; 

Beverly Hooper on the 23rd; Heather Shuler and  Dot Samples on 

the 24th;  Nancy Maynard and Adam R. Strasser on the 25th; Kelli 

(Russell) Spicer and Julie (Widjaja) Muljanto on the 26th; Russ 
Dornan on the 29th; Nancy Linder on the 30th; Elizabeth Staudt on 

the 31st. 

Jenkins Youth, Here are a couple of things that you should keep your 

eye on! 

Family Game Night All are invited March 11th for a family game night 

starting at 7pm. I will provide a few games but families are 

encouraged to bring some of their favorite games and some snacks 

to share with everyone. This will be a great opportunity for fellowship 

with all ages! If you have any questions contact Patrick.  

Atlanta Attention all Middle School Students (grades 6-7)!!!! We will 

be going to the Believe Conference again this year April 8th – 10th in 

Atlanta. The cost is $150 for the conference, hotel, and fun activities. 

Students will only have to provide money for 3 meals (lunches). I am 

asking for a $75 deposit by March 6th. If you have any questions 

please go to www.ciy.com/believe/ or contact me! 

BCYF I just got word this week that the annual BCYF conference has 

been moved to October. It was suppose to take place March 25-27. 

Keep your eye out for something to possible take the place of this 

conference…plans are currently being developed! 

Please continue to pray for our youth and their spiritual growth. 

Blessings, Patrick 

   THE JENKINS QUILTING CLUB                           

If you are interested in learning and 

making a quilt or just would enjoy the 

fellowship of other quilters or women, 

we would love to have you each and 

every Monday @ 1:00 P.M. till 3:00 P.M.   We are located in 

the Christian Education building across the hall from the MDO 

Nursery.  We would love to have you. 

OUTREACH NEWS:  **The Missions Outreach & 

Evangelism Committee donated over 20,000 items for 

use at Remote Area Medical's free clinic held at 

McGavock High School.  We supplied water, snacks and 

other goods for the two day event where people received 

free dental, vision and medical care. **Mark your 

calendars!  Our Carnival For Kids will be held Saturday, 

October 1st with fun activities for the whole family.  We 

have NEW things in store this year and sponsorships 

start at only $100.  Monies raised at this event allow 

Outreach to continue helping others. **Visitation 

Program:  If you know of someone who is in need of 

visitation contact committee member Diane Riggs to 

schedule a visit.  (Just make sure the person you 

recommend wants visitation:) 

For more information on Carnival For Kids sponsorships 

or other questions regarding outreach please see Sonya 

Haywood. 

Please remember in your prayers 
Robert Williams (L D & Theresa Bell’s son-in-law brain tumor)  
Margaret Naron (Cancer-Michael’s Mother) Jarred Butler (Cousin of 
Amy Murphy) Melinda Spence (Back Surgery- Mary Jo Bryan’s 
Niece) Kathy Inman-(Friend of Debra Eckert)  Dowell Family-
(Delivered twins @ 24 wks-Friend of Elizabeth Guin) Richard Smith-
Steve Dornan’s Boss Peyton Bullock-5ys old-Flu Systoms 
Tracy Payor-(Broken ankle-Friend of the Gardner’s) 
Julie Waters,Katie Hofer Lilian Grace Hofer-Illness 
Jerry Hofer-For God’s Wisdom 
Jennifer& Skylar &, Tyler Treece (Grace, Love, and Healing) 
Levi Morris, 1 week old baby at Vanderbilt with infection 
Prayers for Kristy & Shelly 
Family of Kimber Mayes 
Hunter Murphy (Son of Jeremy & Amy Murphy)-Fell Friday and broke 
both arms. 
Family of Bill Philpot who passed (Coworker of Susan Dornan)



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!                                                                                                                                     

RETIREES’ OUTING -  2nd Wednesday – Meet  at Jenkins @ 11:00 a.m. Contact 776- 5450 if you have any questions!     

Everyone is always welcome  to attend!                                                                                                                                   

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST – 3rd Saturday @ 7:00 a.m.  All men in the congregation and community  are always  

welcome.                                                                                                                                                                                               

Lions Club Pancake Breakfast - March 12th @ Jenkins Church.                                                                                                                  

Buttercup Festival-April 2nd in Nolensville Historic District  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS begins Sunday, March 13th! “Spring Forward”, setting your clocks one hour ahead before going to bed on 

Saturday the 12th.!   

    MUSIC NOTES    

Jenkins Choir has began to work on the Easter Cantata now on Fridays @ 6:00 to 7:00pm. We will present it to our 
community during Palm Sunday worship service (April 17th) at Jenkins CPC. It is a deep, inspiring message of Christ’s 
sacrifice and love. You are invited to join the choir for this Easter season to learn beautiful choral music and to experience 
this unique unity with other believers while bringing glory to God through singing. If you can’t attend the choir rehearsals 
regularly, but still would like to participate, don’t worry, we will provide you with a rehearsal CD so you could practice at 
your convenient time. Discover your spiritual gifts and hidden talents, and share them with us! God bless you! If you have 
any questions concerning joining the choir, contact Sveta Yatskaya (a minister of music at Jenkins CPC). 

 

WORSHIP LEADERS WORKSHOP March 5
th

, 2011, Saturday, 8:30am - at Jenkins 

Cumberland Presbyterian Church, we will have our second (in our church history) training for worship leaders. 

Program includes: 
Prayer for our church and leadership,  discussion of different topics of worship, questions and 
answers with practical advices on leading the worship services,  worship time with hymns and 
songs, coffee and finger foods. 
 
Sunday, April 3rd at 6:00 pm : Bethel University Renaissance’s ‘Vocal Authority’ will perform at Jenkins. 
Vocal Authority is the newest Renaissance choir created by Executive Director Peter Jeffrey with a sixteen voice choir with musicians 

and sound crew.  We are sure to receive a blessing from this night of praise and worship.  Invite your friends and family.  Other 

churches are invited to join us for this evening of celebration at Jenkins. 

Jenkins Church Annual BBQ, Silent Auction & Singing.                                                                        

SATURDAY, APRIL 16TH BEGINNING AT 3:00PM 

You are being asked to take ONE of the “donation letters” that are available from the church and contact your business or workplace 

about donating something to our annual “Bar-B-Q” Silent Auction.  If that is not feasible, we all know someone or frequent at least ONE 

business that may be willing to donate.  How about checking where you shop (groceries, clothing, jewelry, sports stuff, car stuff, hobby 

stuff, tools, home & garden, etc), do business (services like Air Conditioning & Heating, carpet cleaning, manicures, pedicures, hair 

cuts, dry cleaning, eating places) and go for entertainment (movies, TPAC, Q-Zar Laser Tag, bowling, miniature golf, General 

Jackson); I think you get the picture. 

 Mark your donated items and place them on the table in gym.  THANK-YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THIS YEARLY EVENT!! 

 God Bless and Thank You.  The 2011 Bar-B-Q Committee!! ! ! ! 
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   Committee Meetings at the call of Chairperson:                                                                Your Session Members:                                                                             
Christian Education, Building & Grounds                                     Class of 2011: Jerry Bowers, John Rippy, Debra Eckert 
Evangelism & Mission Education Outreach                                  Class of 2012: Larry Gardner, Steve Allemore, Mike Bryan 
A reminder to committee chairpersons:                                          Class of 2013: Louise Russell, Karen Miles, Sherry Windrow 

Please call all members listed on your committee to let  
them know the date and time of your meeting                                         February session actions: Approved Bethel’s ‘Vocal Authority for April 3rd                                        
                                                                                                                                                           Possible Elder’s retreat April or March 
Jenkins staff: Pastor Jonathan Watson                                               Things to pray about:      New contemporary worship                                           
                  Youth Pastor Patrick Wilkerson                                                                                  New direction for WOW (fall of 2011) 
                  Minister of Music Sveta Yatsky                                                                                                  
                  Secretary Teresa Francescon                                                                                        Session Meeting:                                                                                                    
               MDO Director Tracy Boucher                                                                         Sunday, March. 13    @ 6:00 P.M.   
                         

Attendance for February 
6 13 20 27         

 

                 Sunday School 

 

71  

 

76 

 

66 

 

           N/A 
  

 

                     Worship 

 

172 

 

130  

 

124 

 

           N/A 
  

Total Offerings  for February 
                      6                        13                              20                                         27            

    

    

                  $4,837.80                        $4,268.00                          $3,339.50                                N/A 
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